
From: Martha Darling  
Sent: 16 February 2022 17:45 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
I object to the removal of these trees at 8 Doughty Street. We need more trees 
not less.   
A plan is being formulated to enable the trees and nearby buildings to co-exist 
in harmony.  
 
Thanks 
Martha Darling  
 


